
 

 

Coronavirus (Covid-19): Reducing the spread of infection 
 
The Lido Medical Centre is professionally cleaned and disinfected daily. Hand sanitizers are well 
distributed throughout the building. Ann Marie personally cleans the interior of her consulting room, 
Suite 2.11, and washes all ‘touch points’ between each consultation. Hand sanitizer and tissues are 
readily available inside the room. 
 
Suite 2.11 is well ventilated and spacious. The furniture is arranged at least 2 metres apart so that 
the requirements of ‘social distancing’ are met.  
 
(While the risk of infection is high, the possibility of ‘physical’ social greetings such as the shaking of 
hands, kissing and hugging at the beginning and end of consultations will be avoided) 
 
Ann Marie will contact clients if she becomes unwell or needs to ‘self isolate’. Clients who are unwell 
or having to ‘self isolate’ are asked to contact Ann Marie in advance of their appointment so that the 
option of meeting via Skype, FaceTime or WhatsApp can be discussed.  
 
Ann Marie will do her best to accommodate your requirements and preferences. 
 
Maintaining relationships during challenging times is essential for the health of individuals and 
communities alike. 
 
Please feel free to contact Ann Marie with any of your concerns. She appreciates the unprecedented 
impact of the rapid changes taking place and seeks to reassure everyone of her commitment to 
personal, social and environmental health and wellbeing. 
 
 

 
 
Ann Marie Clarke 


